
Earth Day 2019 

Mount Airy Middle School at the Farm Museum 

 
On May 1, the Bureau of Resource Management hosted a belated Earth Day 

Celebration for Outdoor School students from Mount Airy Middle.  These 65 sixth-

grade students rotated through four stations learning about forest conservation 

and the benefits of planting trees, how to use macroinvertebrates to determine 

stream health, examples of stormwater best management practices, and how 

stormwater management ponds address run-off from the surrounding area.   

 

At the end of the day, each group was provided a map depicting the area 

surrounding the Farm Museum, and students discussed where additional 

stormwater best management practices might be constructed to provide 

additional benefits to the watershed. 

 

 



  



  





 




